
Speakeasy  Singles  

Serving Singles Since 1985!  

P. O. Box 20565, Charleston, WV   25362 

Www.speakeasysingles.com or facebook 

WOW!  A New York Style Celebration! We’ll 

TOAST in the New Year while we count down 

with Randy Damron as the DJ!  You know the 

decorations are BEAUTIFUL and the food 

FANTASTIC!  Doors will open at 8:30, Toast at 

Midnight!   Make your  New Year’s Resolution 

to “Meet People, Make Friends and Have FUN 

with SpeakEasy!   

NO DANCE — in January as 63 folks are going on the Bahamas 

Cruise January 17th!  

BOARD NOMINATIONS DUE JANUARY 15TH!  With Howard getting married, Ruth getting married, Nan-

cy is resigning  and only board members left are Pam (Secretary) and Keith (Member at Large), and By-

Laws state we have Board Elections in January.... So we are!   Need fresh ideas and YOU can become a 

part of the future of SpeakEasy  which will be celebrating 30 years this May!  On the inside we have a 

form with positions.  Since no dance in January, we’re asking you to CALL or EMAIL with your name if 

you want to nominate yourself, or someone that you believe would be an excellent choice.  Deadline 

January 15th or drop in the Nomination Box at the New Year’s Dance this Wednesday!    

2015 

Next Dance—FEBRUARY 14th! - Our Valentine’s Dance 

Sat. January 10th we’re headed to BOOM’S RESTAURANT again, thanks to Pam!!!!!!!!!!    Had a 

LOT of people the last time we had dinner there, food was GREAT and everyone loved it!   Being 

Single, you hate to eat alone....... So don’t!!!!   Come and grab a seat!   PLEASE RSVP as Pam (or 

any sponsor) needs to get to the restaurant early and tell the waiter how many to reserve a 

table for.   Booms is the newest restaurant in the Valley, right on McCorkle Avenue in Kana-

wha City (where the old Shoneys was) at 35th Street!   Good food, good conversations, and 

our motto “Meet People, Make Friends and have FUN”....... RSVP to Pam at  813-391-8095 or 

email Pammiejane@msn.com 

Jan 10 ! 

HAPPY 2015!   

A NEW YEAR & 

A NEW YOU!  



Chairperson Howard & Nancy 

Chairperson Nancy 925-8024 

Treasurer Nancy 

Secretary Pam   

Advisor   Ruth  766-1041 

Dance Coord.   

Activities     

Food Coordinator   

Newsletter Nancy 925-8024 

Members At Large 

  Keith 395-0182 

 Web Page/Database  

Vicky 925-8099 

The Board Members of 

Speak Easy wishes EACH 

and EVERY one of you a 

VERY Happy, Healthy 

and Prosperous New 

Year! 

If YOU would like to sponsor something, 

just pick something  YOU want to do, call 

Nancy (304) 925-8024  or any Board Mem-

ber, we’ll help you get it advertised.  Then 

you take the RSVPs and ENJOY  YOUR event 

with everyone!  Great way to spend the 

winter!  Bowling, dinner, Super Bowl party, 

movies, etc.   

Present  Volunteer  

Board Members 2013-2014  

Events that we know of for 

January are as follows;   

Jan.  3 “Southern Draw” at Marmet Rec Center 7-10 pm $8.00 

admission  

Jan.  5 Self-Expression Group at  Taylor Books on Capitol St.  

Grab some Java & join the conversation.  Mary at 304-

552-5189 

Jan.  5 Basic Beginner Line Dance @ Marmet Rec Center 7-9 

$5.00   Becky 304-949-3973  

Jan.  9 Elk River Community Center – Friday Night Jams  - 
Band - 7:00pm-10:00pm - $5.00 

Jan. 

10 

BOOM’S RESTAURANT with Speak-

Easy at 6:00 pm !  Sponsored by Pam!  

RSVP 813-391-8095 

Jan. 10 “Stonestreet” at Marmet Rec Center 7-10 pm $8.00 

Jan. 16 Elk Community Center—Friday Night Jams 7-10 pm 

$5.00  

Jan. 17 Marmet Rec Center Band  

Jan. 19 Self-Expression Group  Mary 552-5189 

Jan. 19 Basic Beginne Line Dance @ Marmet Rec Center 7-9 

$5.00 Becky 304-949-3973  

Jan. 24 “The MIXX” at Marmet Rec Center 7-9  

If you are not happy being single, you 

won’t be happy being married.  Happiness 

comes from within, not from people.   

SINGLE Stands For:   

(S)tress (I)s (N)ow (G)one, (L)ife’s (E)asier!  

Single is not a “Status”,  Its a word that 

best describes a person who is strong 

enough to live and enjoy life without de-

pending on others.   

Special THANK YOU to Tinker, 

Michele and Bill for sponsoring 

events in December!  Tinker 

sponsored a Thursday Night 

Dinner, Michele sponsored Game 

Night and Christmas Open 

House and Bill sponsored 

“ChrisTmas Trivia” whiCh 13 peo-

ple came to!   Again, thanks for 

volunteering to sponsor events 

for ALL of us!!!!!!!    

No Calendar this month, instead, the Board 

Nomination Form, with description of duties, 

etc.   


